
Hampshire Branch
Salmon and Trout Conservation
www.salmon-trout-hampshire.org

In 2022 our parent organisation changed its name from Salmon & 
Trout Conservation UK to WildFish Conservation. It is a wild fish 
charity which seeks to influence national bodies and decision makers 
about the conservation of fish stocks, water and the environment. It 
supports research projects and uses scientific evidence to support its 
policies. We retain our name of Hampshire Branch, Salmon and 
Trout Conservation and continue to be affiliated to and supported by
WildFish.

The branch will help to highlight issues relevant to fisheries, water 
management and conservation, and help to address them to the 
appropriate authorities. 

The branch provides introductory days for fly fishing for trout at 
various still water fisheries in Hampshire. These days cater for 
families, juniors (aged 10 – 16) and adults.

Qualified instructors are always used for these occasions, as well as 
using experienced fishermen. Anglers requesting individual 
instruction can be referred to appropriate organisations providing 
such tuition.

The branch frequently has stands at local shows and is always willing
to help and advise members.

For details see Branch Website www.salmon-trout-hampshire.org
or go to the national website http://www.wildfish.org/
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